STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE
Report to Council of Governors

FEBRUARY 24, 2018

The Strategic Planning committee members are AHI - PDG Judy Portas, BCG,
PDG Jan Weatherly, DEF - ZC John Mentor and Member at Large from D - PDG
Norma Bent.

At the Convention in Surrey, the Strategic Planning Committee met several
times, spending quite a bit of time to come with an idea that would benefit all
areas and Lions of the Multiple District. The final outcome was to hold a
brainstorming session involving the DG’s, VDG’s and Zone Chairs and any
other Lions who have a vested interest in supporting and growing the Lions
membership in the Multiple District.

Plans were set in motion, a date and time booked, a facilitator selected and
contacted.......

Then along came John........

VCC John Kirry had the idea to hold a planning session on the very same day,
at the very same time. Can you say great minds.

After meeting with VCC John and discussing the situation, it just made sense
to work together and a Planning Session made even more sense as the VCC
needs to be forward thinking and plan for his year.

The Strategic Planning Committee was invited to attend the Planning session
on February 24, 2018 and, speaking on behalf of the committee, will do all
they can to help the process.

Respectfully submitted

PZC Jane Beddows
Strategic Planning Session.



